
																							 	

Media	Advisory	

For	Immediate	Release	

To	News	Reporters	and	Editors	
Tuesday,	29	October	2019	
	
	
Limpopo	Premier	waves	a	hand	of	invitation	for	Children’s	Day	Celebration	
	
The	Limpopo	Provincial	Government	is	against	gender	based	violence	and	all	forms	of	abuse	to	
children.	Children	are	the	future,	they	desrve	to	be	loved	protected	and	cherished	at	all	costs.		
Leading	by	example,	Premier	Chupu	Stanley	Mathabatha	invites	the	people	of	Limpopo	to	join	
him	and	Members	of	the	Executive	for	the	celebration	of	National	Children’s	Day.	

	This	 year’s	 celebration	 will	 take	 place	 under	 the	 theme:	 “Celebrating	 30	 years	 of	 the	 UN	
Convention	 on	 the	 Rights	 of	 the	 Child	 by	 holding	 authorities	 accountable	 to	 children.	
Challenges	and	opportunities”.	

“Seven	things	every	child	needs	to	hear:	 I	 love	you,	 I’m	proud	of	you,	 I’m	sorry,	 I	 forgive	you,	
I’m	listening,	you	have	what	it	takes”-	Josh	Shipp.	

The	event	is	scheduled	as	follows:	

	

Date			:	Saturday,	02	November	2019	

Venue:	Inveraan	Multipurpose	Centre,	Bochum	

	 Blouberg	Local	Municipality,	Capricorn	District	

Time			:	09h00	

For	Media	Enquiries:	Ms	Mamogo	Ntuli	

Contact:	0794906322	

Acting	Chief	Director:	Communication	Services	

Issued	by	the	Limpopo	Provincial	Government	


